
PARKMAN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS 

 Regular Meeting of August 11, 2015 

 

Members present:  Rich Hill, Jo Lengel, Kathy Preston, Dale Komandt and Jan Helt (Secretary) 

Members not present:  Cindy Gazley, Lucinda-Sharp Gates, and Nancy Ferguson. 

Meeting was called to order by Jo Lengel (acting Chairman) at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Minutes Approval: 

 

Ms. Preston moved to approve the minutes with/corrections from the July 28, 2015 appeal. Mr. 

Komandt seconded the motion. 

 

We were unable to accept May 12, 2015 minutes because we did not have a quorum present from 

that meeting. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

Ms. Preston mentioned that for future reference even though the Health Department stated that 

you cannot have 2 septic on the same property there is an appeal process you can go through. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Ms. Lengel felt that the minutes of the July 28, 2015 would not have been adequate had the 

Appeal for Kaufman/Slabaugh been denied and gone to court. Ms. Preston thought the minutes 

were fine she felt everything was in there. Ms. Helt said everything was in the minutes but she 

did not elaborate on who said what. Mr. Hill stated that at this time the appeals were not denied 

so let us move on and in the future we will work on that. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

Mr. Hill motioned to adjourn, Ms. Preston seconded, the motion passed unanimously. The 

meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  

 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted,                                                     

                                          

________________________                                         ______________________ 

 Jan Helt                             Date                                                  Jo Lengel                Date 

 Secretary, BZA                                                                           Acting Chairman, BZA 

 



 

 

  

 

 


